
Comments for Planning Application 2023/0608/FUL

 

Application Summary

Application Number: 2023/0608/FUL

Address: Lindum Sports Association Ltd St Giles Avenue Lincoln Lincolnshire LN2 4PE

Proposal: Replacement of existing 2 bay cricket practice nets with a new 3 bay facility

Case Officer: null

 

Customer Details

Name: Not Available

Address: 7 Auden Close Lincoln

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Neighbour

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:Mrs Brenda Jones, 7 Auden Close, Lincoln.

 

I are writing to formally and in the strongest terms object to the application for planning permission

about the moving of the Lindum cricket nets. You wrote to me to ask for feedback. I have been

extremely upset about the letter and information you sent me and want to register my strong

opposition to the current plans. I am elderly lady and my friend Elaine has helped me write this

letter.

 

The first time I knew about this proposal was when the chairman sent a letter to me and asked me

to make a donation. As being a longtime supporter of the club I gave a donation.

 

I was very upset when I saw the proposal as it makes a big impact on my property that I have lived

in for over 20 years. It will result in moving the nets across my back gate, making it impossible to

use this gate that a previous owner got written and agreed permission to build.

 

This plan, as well as the major gate problem, also creates other issues. It has a significant impact

on my property. I do not think any consideration has been given to me and my property.

 

I want to oppose this application and have listed my objections below.

 

The nets have increased in height and length and will further be obtrusive and impact my view

from my back garden.

 

A stone brick wall at the back of my garden will be more difficult to maintain by the cricket club.

The front of the wall is very unstable.



 

As I have already said, the result of the nets moving significantly, will make my back gate

inaccessible. I have documentation from a previous owner that confirms that they asked for a gate

to be built in the garden wall. This permission was given by the cricket club to build this gate.

 

The moving of the nets and bowlers end will mean a lot more noise. I have seen that the nets will

be used all the year round and will mean even more noise from cricketers, bats and machines.

 

I think there are a number of different positions on the Lindum grounds that could have the nets

built including close to the hockey pitch. These would not be so intrusive for any of the local

residents.

 

In summary I would like you to say I am very upset about this proposal and hope that you will

change it so that it does that affect my property to the extent it currently does.

 

Mrs Brenda Jones

7 Auden Close

Lincoln


